
UPCOMING EVENTS

Dec 2
Freddy's Spirit Night 4-8 pm

Dec. 3
First Grade Sip n' Chat 7-8 pm

Dec. 8
PTO meeting 6 pm via Zoom

Dec. 10
All School Sip n' Chat 6:30-7:30 OR

7:30-8:30

Dec. 14-17
Kringle Week

Dec. 16
Drive-Through Hot Cocoa Party

11-12 & 4-5

Dec. 17
Rink at the Rock 4-8 pm

Dec. 18 - Jan. 4
Winter Break

Jan. 12
PTO meeting 6 pm via Zoom

Did you know?
Rock Ridge PTO is on Facebook and

Instagram! Like our page on Facebook
and click the Follow button OR follow us
on Instagram @rockridgepto.  This way
we will join your newsfeed, you will get

great reminders, funny memes and
school related information. We
love to post reminders of things

we as parents may have
forgotten like days off, due
dates and school events.

The PTO has set up a Gift Crowd this holiday season
which provides a way for parents to give virtually to our
teachers.  Gift Crowd allows for everyone to easily gift an
amount to their teacher, which they can then apply to
different gift cards on the site!  Simply click here, find
your teacher's name, and then follow the prompts from
there.  It should take less than 5 minutes, and the site will
be open until Wednesday, Dec 16.

Calling all parents and guardians to grab their favorite
beverage and join us for a Zoom meeting Sip n' Chat. 
 This is a time to allow you to connect with other adults
in our community and to talk about all the things. First
grade parents are welcome to join us on Thursday
Dec. 3 from 7-8 pm (RSVP here).  We will also be
holding an all-school Sip n' Chat on December 10 at
6:30-7:30 OR 7:30-8:30 (RSVP here).

RRE PTO
NEWSLETTER

Kringle Week is Coming!
Due to everyone going to e-learning our annual Kringle
Week is going to look different this year.  Instead of a
week of meals and appreciation we are setting up
different ways to show love to our teachers and staff
over the next 3 weeks.  For parents we are setting up a
Gift Crowd if you would like to give to your teacher
digitally.  For the PTO, we are putting together gift bags
with all kinds of goodies! Huge thank you to all of our
committees for setting all of this up!

Sip n' Chat
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Drive-Thru Hot Cocoa Party!
On Wednesday, December 16 we
wll be having a drive-thru hot
cocoa party!  Stop by the school
between 11-12 or 4-5 to pick up a
goodie bag with hot cocoa and a
craft!  Please sign up here if you'll
be taking part!  More details
coming soon!

Gift Crowd

https://www.giftcrowd.com/#/event/iqfWS8YjvX
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080E4DAEAB2FA64-1stgrade
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080E4DAEAB2FA64-allschool
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080E4DAEAB2FA64-hotchocolate


We have several ways you can support the school and
the PTO, without spending anything extra!  Check out
these fundraisers, and ask a board member if you have
any questions.

King Soopers Community Rewards
The King Soopers program is so easy!  All you have to do
is register your card online at www.kingsoopers.com. 
 Every time you shop, you support the PTO.
Box Tops
The Box Tops program has gone digital!  Download the
app and be sure to scan your grocery receipts!  Each box
top earns 10 cents!
American Furniture Warehouse
If you shop at AFW, simply mention Rock Ridge PTO at
checkout, and we will earn 2% back from your purchase!
Westerra Credit Union
By opening an account at Westerra and mentioning Rock
Ridge PTO, we earn $52.80-- per account!

 

Board Members

President:
Lydia Goodland

lydiag83@gmail.com

Vice President:
OPEN

Secretary:
Allison Uselton

useltona325@gmail.com

Treasurer:
Paula Graham

pjsaffron@yahoo.com

Fundraising Coordinator:
Alexous Tapia

lex.montoya33@gmail.com

Communications Liaisons:
Shannon DiCamillo

shannon.dicamillo@dcsdk12.org
Janet Bortot

janet.bortot@dcsdk12.org
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Fundraisers

Check out our website for more
information on all things PTO!  Feel

free to contact us if you're looking for
a way to help!

Cash Corner

Thursday, December 17 is RRE
Night at Rink at the Rock (4-8
pm)!  We get 15% of all proceeds
from the evening.  Kick off your
Winter Break with a fun family
event!

Rink at the Rock

We are looking for someone to fill in our
Vice President position on our Board!

Email us for more information,
rockridgepto@gmail.com.

Join the PTO Board!

 Spirit Wear is a great gift!  Visit our website to see what
spirit wear we have available.  All purchases must be
made through MySchoolBucks ONLY - CASH/CHECK WILL
NOT BE ACCEPTED.

Spirit Wear

We approved $175.00 in grants at our 
November meeting!

Reading Recovery - $95.00 for magnetic trays and
letters.
School Counselor - $80 for laundry baskest for food
drive donations.

Please join us for our next PTO meeting on Tuesday,
December 8 at 6 pm via Zoom. We have a lot to discuss,
including upcoming events.  Please click here to RSVP. 
 The Zoom link will be sent to those who have RSVP'd.  

Next PTO Meeting

https://www.rockridgeschool.org/get_involved/pto
https://www.rockridgeschool.org/get_involved/pto/spirit_wear
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080E4DAEAB2FA64-december

